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BY EMAIL 
 
September 6, 2019 
 
 
Vince Cooney 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
EPCOR Ontario Utilities Inc. 
55 University Ave., Suite 710 
Toronto ON  M5J 2H7 
vcooney@epcor.com  
 
 
Dear Mr. Cooney:  
 
Re: EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (EPCOR Natural Gas) 

Application for 2020 – 2024 Rates, Phase 2 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2018-0336 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) is in receipt of your letter dated September 6, 2019 
seeking extension to file EPCOR Natural Gas’ reply argument that is due on September 
9, 2019. 
 
EPCOR Natural Gas’ request for an extension is granted. EPCOR Natural Gas shall file 
its reply by September 20, 2019. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
 
 
c:  All Parties in EB-2018-0336 
 Daniela O’Callaghan, Legal Counsel, EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
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